


It is for us very disturbing that some of the people who have reported these 

incidents have insisted that their identities not be revealed, because they fear 

serious consequences for their employment, especially with regard to the renewal 

of their contracts when they expire. You will agree with us that such a state of 

things (even if they were exaggerated fears) is incompatible with the basic 

principles that should inspire any institution, any public entity. 

As you well know, EUAA, or rather its predecessor EASO, is no stranger to 

controversy and criticism for allegations of staff harassment, including 

“psychological violence”, misconduct in procurement procedures, irregularities in 

management of human resources, which led to the resignation of your 

predecessor. His management style was characterised by a disdain for any form of 

dialogue with staff and their representatives. 

Our aim is certainly not to cause scandals, to create obstacles to the extremely 

intensive and extremely meritorious work that your agency does. 

On the contrary, our aim is to promote a working atmosphere that facilitates, in a 

serene climate of mutual trust, the best results in the work of EUAA. 

For the above reasons, I would be extremely grateful if you could grant me an 

urgent meeting (by electronic means) in order to discuss the situation and find, 

together, the most appropriate ways to re-establish a climate of serenity and trust. 

I look forward to your kind, urgent reply. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 




